Council 5 ﬁ
AFSCME

We make Minnesota happen

Hi everyone,

Steward training will be held on Monday, August 25. If you're interested in attending, please
reach out to your Field Rep, Kate Hoyt, at 218-580-8898 for more details.

Just a quick note: Attending this training doesn’t automatically make you a steward, as these
positions are appointed by your Local President.

This training is a great opportunity to learn more, build your skills, and see if serving as a
steward might be a good fit for you!

In solidarity,

Kate Hoyt, Field Representative
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